American Legion Family Suicide Prevention Coalition Meeting
    	11/15/2022
  Virtual meeting-minutes
     5:30-6:15 pm 
       
Introductions:
       Mike Maxa, Alan Ramos, Gary Richardson, Chris Belfield, Jennifer Havlick, Laura Stumvoll,           Carla Tappainer, Kim Carlander, Pam Krill, Bill Gordon, Jenny Nelson, Chip Mason, Andrea Perry, Dave Dahl, Gary Olson.

Agenda:

       Discussion on the movie “Angst” a movie about anxiety and the tie into suicide. The movie focuses on teenager anxiety and there was some concern if this would apply to Veterans? Laura stated, she has shown the movie a few times and it has been well received and a Veteran in attendance commented it really opened his eyes and it does apply to Veterans. Laura also commented there is a limited number of seats the VA has purchased and she suggested we view the trailer to obtain a better understanding of the movie and to see if this movie would be a good fit for our Veterans. Pam commented this could apply to our younger Veterans transitioning out of the military and help their children in the transition process also. It was suggested to set up a preview. 

The fall conference review and coalition building. The training at the fall conference was
well received, but it could have been advertised better as most in attendance didn’t know what SAVE training was all about. The guest speaker at the conference was well received and a lot of positive comments. Dave updated the coalition on their coffee clutch at “Every Third Saturday” facility. They are meeting every Tuesday and attendance is growing. It is a project in work and it’s a good start. Chris from the eight-district updated his outreach with the 148th FW and they are interested in talking with us and having our message make its way to the troops. Chris also commented the reserve component has a great program and he is going to look into their program and see if they could share it or we could use portions of it that will fit into our mission. 

     Mike provided an update on the departments use of Unite Us and how it could help us manage and refer Veterans in need to agencies that could help assist the Veteran. Briefly explained how posts can be notified of a Veteran in need and how they can assist them. It was suggested that a representative from Unite Us provide a more detailed over view at a future meeting. 

     The meeting was opened up for general discussion. Chip commented that we need to provide materials, brochures to the post levels. Also, we need to start to train posts on how to handle a Veteran in crisis and what resources are available to assist the Veteran. He also commented that the 988 poster is two large to reproduce and are the images available to print out ourselves. Andrea said the images are available to print out and she will send out the link. She also commented that she and Laura would love to travel to posts and provide training. If they could receive a list of posts that are interested in the training, they would develop a schedule and travel to the posts and conduct the training. Providing the training is part of what this coalition is all about. If the post isn’t interested in an in-person session we do have the virtual option. Mike stated if there is a post scheduled for the training the department will spread the word so posts in the area can attend. 

Gary commented that we need to buddy checks weekly and Jennifer also reminded all the holidays are fast approaching and we need to be sensitive to those in need. The holidays can be a tough time for some and we need to be there for them. 

Action Items:

Mike sends to group the swag request list
Laura set up a review of the movie “Angst”
All, put out the word we have the resources and the ability to provide S.A.V.E training to the post levels. 

Next meeting is 17 January 2023, from 5:30-6:30 pm-virtually

Submitted by:

Mike Maxa
Adjutant
American Legion
Department of Minnesota



       

      

	

      

       






 
		



